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Hopedate
We work best, when we work toget
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Hopedale offers a holistic, family-oriented, therapeutic approach to bringing
children inner-peace and contentment, enabling them to access education,
and become positive, valued members of society.

Spring (1) Newsletter 2019
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\ ask to be a friend. You will then receive an invitation via messenger to join the group. /

~

How is it February already!? And how have we only got just over a week left of school before
half term!?
2019 seems to be flying by and we have been keeping busy and learning lots at Hopedale.
We break up on Friday 15t February for a week’s half term, returning to school on Monday
25t February.
Read on to find out what we have been up to and what we have got coming up.
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Keep up to date with all our highlights - our Facebook page is live \
We have a super page which is updated regularly with all our
news, updates and lots of photos sharing what we are up to. It is called ‘Hopedale School,
Leek’.
The page cannot be found using search engines, and is only accessible to those who have
‘joined’ the group in order to keep it secure.
If you have not yet joined, simply search ‘Hopedale Leek’ (you will see the school logo) and
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We have been celebrating diversity this half term with a variety of activities and focused days...

\

Kung Hei Fat Choi!

the most recent of which was Chinese New Year!
We marked the Year of the Pig with crafts, role play, delicious tasting (which of course comes
with mastering chopsticks... or not!) and some super discussion about The Great Race and the
Chinese calendar.

Hopedale in the Community

We have been busy out and about in the community over the last few week. Making the most
of local resources such as Stanley Head, Longton Park (outdoor gym) and Awesome Walls for
our PE sessions.

We have visited local cafes for afternoon tea and cakes. We have been to the library to practice
our conversation skills and borrow books to help with our topic.
We have represented Hopedale with pride and been a credit to you all.




Channelling the Mind!
Upon our return to school in January, we have all been taking part in a daily activity to help
boost our brain power!
For five minutes, at the start of the afternoon teaching session we are taking part in a variety
of calming and soothing activities to help our minds fully engage with what we are doing,
what is happening and the space around us. This is mindfulness.
Sometimes afternoons can be a bit hard; when we have had an energetic playtime, or we are
just plain tired after a busy morning, so these activities have not only been good fun, but have
k had a really positive impact on our learning. Five minutes well spent! /

What have we been up to?
In lower school we have left the rainforests behind and headed to Ancient Eqypt for the
Spring Term. This has seen us enjoying lots of fabulous activities and learning - from

Pyramids and mummies to Cleopatra and Tutankhamun... even some hieroglyphics!
Ladybirds have been to Birmingham Museum and mummified a spare Pharaoh that just
happened to be lying around, and Busy Bees are planning to visit after half term.

Higher up in school and topic has been centred on the French Revolution, understanding
what happened and who was involved. This week Squirrels headed to Manchester Museum to
handle artefacts and get closer to the history.

Our Owls and Foxes have been working hard on their BTEC qualifications. They have created
fantastic treats with their Home Cooking Skills qualification and planning some enterprising
activities for their Money and Finance qualifications. There have also been some college

Qts as we plan our next steps!
Dates for the Diary

March is looking like a busy month as we have a few special events taking place.
Thursday 7 March - World Book Day
YTV Y We will be marking World Book Day by dressing up as our favourite

WORLD book characters.
BUOK DAY

Wednesday 13** March - Diversity Day - Fire Safety

We will be celebrating another diversity day by exploring Fire Safety
and all that goes with it - from the role of the fire service, to keeping
ourselves safe and recognising potential dangers.

Friday 15" March - Red Nose Day

This will be a non-uniform event with a suggested donation of £1. On
25™" February, we are able to purchase Red Noses from reception at a
cost of £1.25. There will also be a Cupcake / Fairy Cake sale on the day
with homemade treats!

All monies raised will be donated to Comic Relief




Photos from our busy half
term...




